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Gosford Park Primary School 
One Community, Many Cultures; Growing and Learning Together 

 

Weekly Newsletter 

Dinner Time Discussions:  

Our PSHE question of the week is;  

What would it be like for someone who was afraid of 
nothing? 

Theme: Mental Wellbeing 

 

 

This week’s winner: West 

 

 

 

Last week’s winner: East    

Timestable Rockstars Tournament 

Each week, the classes from Year 2 to Year 6 compete in a Rockstars 
tournament. We’ll be announcing the winning class each week in the 
newsletter and celebrating every Monday in assembly with 10 dojo’s 

each for the winning class in each Key Stage. 

Winner: 5 Phoenix 

Last Week’s  
Weekly Attendance: 

Each week we’ll celebrate the 
3 classes with the highest at-

tendance.  
1st: Whittle 97%(5 Dojos) 

2nd: Baginton 94%(3 Dojos) 
3rd: Coffantre 93% (1 Dojo) 

Welcome home Year 6! 

Half of the children in Year 6 have been to Wales this week on residential with four grown ups 
from school; Mr Auld. Miss Gardner, Mrs Shorey and Mr Harvey.  

Thank you so much to the staff who gave up their weekend to support our Gosford Park Family, 
the children represented the school brilliantly and made us very proud. 

Reception would like a fish tank! 

If you have an old fish tank, or filter, or pump that you could donate to school Reception would 
be very grateful! 



World Book Day– March 7th 2024 

Parents’ Evening  

Whole School- Wednesday 13th March – 2:30pm – 
5:00pm 

Whole School- Thursday 14th March – 3:30pm – 6:00pm 

Nursery only- Wednesday 13th 12:30pm-4:30pm. 

Please visit 

 https://gosfordpark.schoolcloud.co.uk/  

to book your in school appointment. 

The PTA will be having a stall next week selling goodies during the parents' eve-
nings. Please bring some change if you wish to buy anything.   

Wraparound Childcare Survey 2024 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Calling all parents of children in Reception to Year 6  

Tell us your views about before and after school childcare provision and you could win a £25 
voucher! 

The survey closes at midnight on Friday 22nd March. 

Link to complete survey: 

www.coventry.gov.uk/wraparoundsurvey  

This survey is being undertaken by Coventry Early Years Business, Sufficiency and Funding 

team.  

https://gosfordpark.schoolcloud.co.uk/
https://gosfordpark.schoolcloud.co.uk/
http://www.coventry.gov.uk/wraparoundsurvey


Gosford’s Greatest  

Reception Memorial: Fady and Eva 

Reception Swanswell: Qasim and Abigail 

1 Humber: Baran and Daphne 

1 Jaguar: Atharv and Sophia 

2 Whittle: Antonio and Akua 

2 Cash’s: Diya and Desire 

3 Westwood: Melisa and Sabhyansh  

3 Baginton: Ethan and Excel Ilori 

4 Coffantre: Albert and Ahaana 

4 Sherbourne: Noah and Alexia 

5 Phoenix: Sarina and Kroni 

5 Dunlop: Ethan A and Aima 

6 Whitefriars: Aiden and Asia 

6 Greyfriars: Muheeb and Osei 

Gosford’s Greatest Grown Up 

Each week staff nominate someone (or occasionally a 
few people) who have gone over and above for our 

Gosford Park Community. 
 

This week’s Gosford Greatest Grown Ups are… 
 

Mr Auld, Miss Gardner, Mrs Shorey and Mr Harvey– our 
outdoor adventure heroes for giving their weekends and 

evenings to stay with our Year 6 group! 
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  Celebrations to be proud of outside of school 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
   If your child has competed or taken part in an 

activity outside of school and you would like this 
shared on the newsletter please email 

enquiries@gosfordpark.coventry.sch.uk and let       
us know!  

  PTA Competition– EXTENDED! 

Competition to design our new PTA logo! 

Is your child the next Leonardo Da Vinci or Vin-
cent Van Gogh? We are looking for a Gosford 

Park pupil to design our new PTA logo. 

The successful artist will win an Easter hamper and their art-
work will be used as our future logo. 

 

£1 per entry. All entries must be on A4 paper. The more colourful the better. Don't 
forget to write your name and class on the back of the drawing. 

This competition is open to all pupils at Gosford Park Primary School.  

One entry per pupil and these need to be given to the school office.  

 

The competition runs from 23rd Feb-
ruary 2024 until the 15th March 

2024. Winner will 
be announced in the 

following weeks 
newsletter. 

Good luck! 





Dates For Your Diary 

 
March 2024 

April 2024 
 

 
Training Days 2023-24– School will be closed for children 

Monday April 8th 2024, Monday June 3rd 2024, Friday July 19th 2024 

 

Training Days 2024-25– School will be closed for children 
   September 2nd 2024, September 3rd 2024, 25th October 2024,2nd June 2025, 21st July 2025 

Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri 

11 12 

Year 5 Swimming 

13 

Parents’ Evening 

Appointments open 

14 

Parents’ Evening 

Appointments open 

15 

Comic relief– bring 
copper coin– wear 
red if you have 

PTA competition 
deadline 

Gosford’s Greatest  

18 19 

Year 5 Swimming– 
Last session 

20 21 

World Poetry Day 

22 

Gosford’s Greatest  

Nursery Easter 
Bonnet Parade 
11:30am 

End of the Spring 
Term  

25 26 27 28 29 

1 2 3 4 5 

 Tue Wed Thu Fri 

8 

Teacher Training 
Day 

9 

Year 4 Swimming  

10 11 12 

Gosford’s Greatest  

15 16 

National Primary Re-
ception Place offer 
Day 

Year 4 Swimming  

17 

Reception parents 
Reading Workshop 

10-12 

(Info to follow) 

18 19 

Gosford’s Greatest  


